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Library Students
As a reminder, there is no supervision at the Groesbeck Library
after school. Please make sure to go over your expectations
with your student about staying in the library or allowing them
to go places (DollarTree, Little Caesars, park, etc.) outside of
the library.

Masks
OLG is not requiring masks, so the school will not be providing them. If students choose to
wear a mask, they will need to bring one from home.

Detention
Detention is utilized to remind students all actions have consequences. Our mission
encourages all of us to be positive members of our community who respect each other
and our surroundings. Detention will begin next week. Students who receive a detention
will serve it on the date listed on their slip. It will be held on Wednesday afternoons from
3:10-4:00. Not showing up for detention will result in an additional detention. Students
who are not picked up by 4:05pm will go to the Groesbeck Library.
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IMMUNIZATIONS Needed-New Students and 7th Graders

Please remember to send in a current copy of your child’s immunizations to the
school. This applies to your child if they are new to OLG this year or in 7th grade.
The 7th grade students need to have the tdap and meningococcal vaccines for
entry into 7th grade. These are requirements for the first day of school in the state
of Ohio. We have given families a 2 week grace period from the start of school to
get these records into school or your child will not be permitted to attend school

starting on September 12th.

You can send a copy in with your child or fax a copy to the school at 513-931-3707. Thank you so much
for your prompt attention to this.
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